Using DBPrimary

Dear Parents and Carers,

For those of you who do not already know, at Perryfields Infant School we have a fantastic learning
platform called DBPrimary, which the children can use to email, blog, tackle learning games and save
work.

Each child is given its own username and password to access this platform, and these have been
stuck inside their reading records. If your child does not have one, please let their class teacher
know. The address is written in small blue writing at the bottom of the card. The username is usually
their first name and the first letter of their surname (without a space or capital letters) and the
password is 3 pictures.
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Return after entering username and pictures will appear!



This is an example of the child’s own page.
Work can be saved here.  Emails can be accessed here.
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This is where to access the class page. Games are accessed here.

Here is an example of a class page.

The class blog can be accessed here.
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Welcome to Sapphire Class

This term in History we are focusing particularly on Our new topic is called "When | grow up"
toys past and present. as well as our homes!
We will be learning about ourselves, our families
and our homes, past present and future.

In Geography we will be learning about the local In Science we will be learning about our senses

area, thinking about which part of the country it is and the seasons, especially notcing changes that
in and what it is like. occur in the autumn.

In numeracy we will be focusing on reading writing
and counting, learning about place value and then
adding and taking away.
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If you upload work into the Files section of the class page, your child’s teacher will get a notification
that there is work to be approved, so this is the best place to save work!



